
 

The Richard Harvey Spirit Award 

Richard Harvey worked for the Department of Education until his retirement and was instrumental in 

initiating the first Provincial Student Leadership Conference in 1985 to coincide with the “Year of the 

Youth”. His interest in students involved in Leadership positions in schools was always very apparent 

and he played an integral part in making sure the provincial leadership conference became a yearly 

event. When the organizers of this conference talked about recognizing schools for their innovations 

and originality in school spirit and school activities, it was a natural extension to name the award, “The 

Richard Harvey Spirit Award”.  

Criteria  

The Richard Harvey Spirit Award recognizes innovation and originality in fundraising or school spirit 

activities. Schools are asked to describe their most significant, successful, original activity accomplished 

in the 2023-2024 school year. Please submit a description of your activity – its inspirations, management 

and outcomes in 1-2 typed pages. You are encouraged to include photographs or any other “evidence”. 

(Such materials may be reclaimed at the conference) The activity should not be physically dangerous or 

ethically dubious.  

Please submit your most significant/successful/original activity for the 2023-2024 school year.  

No later than September 20th, 2024 

To: Marco LeBlanc marco.leblanc@nbed.nb.ca  

If electronic format is not possible, mail or fax to:  

Marco LeBlanc 
c/o John Caldwell School 
130 Victoria Street 
Grand Falls, NB E3Z 3B7 
Phone: 506-473-7374 Fax: 506-473-7475 
 

Thank you for all you do.  

Marco LeBlanc 
President NBSLA 

mailto:marco.leblanc@nbed.nb.ca

